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LETTER OF SUPPORT

The board of the Swedish Ski Association would like to express our strong
support for the bid submitted by the City of Falun and the Swedish Ski
Association to host the FIS Nordic World Ski Championships at Lugnet arena,
Falun in 2027.

As one of the ten disciplines organized within the Ski Association, Nordic skiing
has the longest history and traditions, going back more than a century. With that
in view, and with the long tradition of hosting successful world cup
competitions and world championships in Falun, we are excited to contribute to
the further development of Nordic skiing and new groundbreaking ideas in
Falun, ideas which will take the Nordic World Ski Championships to new levels.

One of the prioritized focus areas for the Ski Association in this bid is to enable
and encourage LOCs in our sports to continue to plan and deliver sustainable
competitions and events, from an ecological, financial and social perspective,
that will make a difference for this and future generations.

A Nordic World Ski Championship in Falun in 2027 would create a great
opportunity to inspire both the present and future generations to experience
skiing, in line with our objective —”Everybody on snow, during our entire life”.

Best regards

Karin Mattsson Stefan Bessman
President Vice President
Swedish Ski Association Swedish Ski Association
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